
 

CITY OF VAUGHAN 

REPORT NO. 20 OF THE 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
(WORKING SESSION) 

 
For consideration by the Council 

of the City of Vaughan 
on May 23, 2018 

 

The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) met at 9:35 a.m., on Monday, May 14, 
2018. 
 
Present: Regional Councillor Sunder Singh, Chair 

Regional Councillor Mario Ferri 
Councillor Marilyn Iafrate 
Councillor Tony Carella 
Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca 
Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco 
Councillor Alan Shefman 

 
 
The following items were dealt with: 
 

4.1 2018 ACTIVE TOGETHER MASTER PLAN REVIEW & UPDATE 

The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) recommends: 

1)  That the recommendation contained in the following report of 
the Deputy City Manager, Planning & Growth Management, 
dated May 14, 2018, be approved; and 

2)  That Communication C1, presentation material entitled, 
"Active Together Master Plan 2018 Update", be received. 

Recommendations 

1.  That the presentation by Monteith Brown Planning Consultants and 
presentation material be received; 

2.  That the 2018 Review & Update to the Active Together Master Plan 
(ATMP) be approved, in principle; and 

3.  That the implementation of recommendations in the 2018 ATMP be 
subject to the reconciliation and impact assessment of other 
completed or ongoing City of Vaughan Master and Secondary 
Plans. 
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4.2 2018 PARKS REDEVELOPMENT STRATEGY 

The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) recommends: 

1) That the recommendation contained in the following report of 
the Deputy City Manager, Planning & Growth Management, 
dated May 14, 2018, be approved; and 

2) That Communication C2, presentation material entitled, "2018 
Parks Redevelopment Strategy", be received. 

Recommendations 

1.  That the presentation by Monteith Brown Planning Consultants, and 
presentation material be received; 

2.  That the 2018 Park Redevelopment Strategy be approved to guide 
decision-making for investments in park renewal. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 11:28 a.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Regional Councillor Sunder Singh, Chair 

 


